Minutes

University Graduate Programs Committee
April 2, 2008
Present: William McDaniel (Chair), Business Presiding; Daniel Scheide, Library; Ali Zilouchian, Engineering; Elwood Hamlin II, CAUPA; Charles Roberts, Science; Ben Lowe, Arts & Letters; Susan Chase, Nursing
Absent:  Xupei Huang, Biomedical Science; John Morris, Education; Larry Liebovitch, Science 
Others Present: Susan Fulks, Graduate College; Barry Rosson, Graduate College
The meeting was called to order at 1:35 p.m. by Dr. McDaniel.
I. Minutes from the March 12, 2008 meeting were approved unanimously by the Committee.
II. Curriculum Items

	ANG 6920
	Anthropology Professional Development Course
	New

	CST 7950
	Ph.D. Colloquium
	New

	MUG 6306
	Applied Graduate Orchestral Conducting
	New

	PAD 6136
	Decision-Making in the Public Sector
	New

	PAD 6316
	Strategic Planning in the Public Sector
	New

	PAD 6727
	Survey Research in the Public Sector
	New

	PAD 6729
	Images of Public Administration in Literature, Popular Culture and Film
	New

	MHS 7942
	Advanced Practicum in Counselor Education
	New

	NGR 6723
	Advanced Nursing Situations:  Health Care Delivery Systems
	New

	MAA 5229
	Introductory Analysis II
	Change

	MAS 5312
	Introductory Abstract Algebra II
	Change


Chase moved to approve ANG 6920, although she expressed concern with the timeline for the course not being realistic.  Chase’s motion was seconded by Hamlin and approved unanimously by the committee.

Lowe withdrew the new course proposal for CST 7950 submitted by the College of Arts and Letters.  He expressed that the new dean of the college was potentially opposed to the new course going forward at this time.

Hamlin moved to approve MUG 6306.  This motion was seconded by Chase and approved unanimously by the committee.

Motion by Scheide to approve PAD 6136, PAD 6316, PAD 6727, and PAD 6729 was seconded by Roberts and approved unanimously by the council.
MHS 7942 was tabled without objection by the committee.  The proposal needs clarification on the meaning of “repeatable three credits”.  In addition, the committee agreed that the tasks of the practicum portfolio and the dissertation prospectus need to be separated from one another.  Those proposing the course need to think about how a student’s transcript will look to external evaluation bodies.
Zilouchian moved to approve NGR 6723, which was seconded by Hamlin and approved unanimously by the committee.
Zilouchian moved to approve MAA 5229 and MAS 5312, which was seconded by Hamlin and approved unanimously by the committee.  Number of weeks needs to be adjusted to reflect one semester rather than a full year.  Also, the syllabus should read “one-semester course” rather than “one-year course”.
The committee asked that Fulks make a change to the new course proposal guidelines posted on the GPC website.  Number three should read “list of course description and instructional objectives”.
III. The Committee adjourned at 2:20 p.m.
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